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Chaplain Visits 

Rho Phi’s Chaplain, Bro. Rev. Calvin Woods, Jr. visited several fraternity brothers who were in nursing homes or  

rehabilitation centers this month. During the first week of January, Bro. Woods Jr. visited with Bro. Jimmie Lee 

Cromartie, who is residing at the Inspired Living Center in Kenner,  Bro. Woods also visited with Rho Phi chapter 

brother, Dr. William Sutton, Sr. who was rehabilitating at Ochsner’s Rehabilitation hospital located in Metairie, LA.  
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Donuts With Dads 

January 27, 2023— Renew Schaumburg  Elementary School held their Donuts with Dads event at 

the school. This event was designed for the students and their fathers to enjoy quality time by 

eating breakfast with each other during the school year . The guest speaker was Todd Smith,     

general manager of WWL Television station. Bro. Maurice McMorris is the principal. Several Rho 

Phi brothers attended the event to share breakfast with students who don’t have a consistent   

father figure in their lives 



4 

 

                        

 

  

  

Initiation Anniversary 
Congratulations to the following Rho Phi chapter brother  on the anniversary of his               

initiation into Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. in January. 

 

 

 

        January 11, 1992  — Bro. Michael Raymond — Rho Phi 
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International News  

Dr. Moses C. Norman Sr. Int. Leadership Conference 
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New  Elected Supreme Council Ninth District News 

Dr. Martin L. King Jr.  Virtual Worship Service 

January 15, 2023—The Ninth District celebrated the life and legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. by 

hosting a virtual worship service. The guest speaker was Reverend Aaron Donnelly. 
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District Chaplain Asriel McClain’s 70th Birthday 

January 22, 2023—The Ninth District chaplain, Bro. Rev. Asriel McClain celebrated his 70th birthday 

by hosting a virtual birthday party.   
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CONTACT US 

  

          For more information on Rho Phi Chapter send an email to: 

          Bro. Keith Taylor/Chapter Reporter: reporter@rhophi.org 

 

          Visit us on the web: 

          https://rhophi.org 

 

          Or the chapter’s social media sites: 

           Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/rhophinola 

           Twitter:      https://twitter.com/RhoPhiOPP 

           Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/rhophiomegas 


